Ve have this hope
as an anChor
for the soul,

Our theme this half termis "~ firm and secure,

HOPE

“Let your light shine.” matthew 5:16

The weeks are ﬂging bg towards the end of term, and we are a]reacl9 in the process of making Plans for SCPtember.
With this in mind, we are P!anning to have a “Move On” morning for all the children from Reception to Year 5, on
Mondag 1oth July. T he children will sPencl the morning with their teachers for September, and you will receive a letter
outlining the class arrangements forthe new academic year. Due to the nature of our school structure and our
comPositc classes, Pleasc note that the teachers give great consideration, to where the children moving into Year i and
Year4, will be best Placed. Over the last two weeks, (lass 5 and (lass 3 have led our whole school worshiP. (lass 5
gave a wonderful message around all tl—xeg’ve learned about the imPact and power of our Christian Values, during their
time at | ea [~ ndowed. Tlﬂis chncsdag, Class ) gave a PowerFul and moving reminder of the difference we can make
when we love our neighbours, as we celebrated Re)cugce Week togetl—]er. Thank you to all those wl'mojoined us for these
sPecia] occasions. Well done (lass 3 and (lass 5!

Flease note that the latest Curriculum Leaming Ovenrviews for this final half term are available on the website, on each
of the class areas. Theg are a summary of the Plannec’ Teaching and Leaming, which you may find helPFul to discuss

with your child, over the next few weeks of term. \We have tried to make the overviews more parent & carer?riendly.

Mrs Scagravc’s Great Manners Award EXTREME ENGLISH WEEK
| am delighted to have presented my It has been a very exciting Extreme English week with the children taking
part in all manner of English related learning activities, based around some
of our favourite books.
We have been blown away by the incredible responses to the “Extreme
Reading” and “Design a Writing Mascot” competitions.
Mrs Bolton and the rest of the staff have been so impressed with the
imaginative and creative entries. We found it VERY difficult to choose the

SPCCial awards FOF CXCC”Cﬂt manners anc]

a wonc{crf:ul, respcctful attitude to:

and

Wc” done and kccP shining briglﬁtlg. l am winners.
very proud of you both. A huge thank you for your support with this, and also in helping the
children come dressed as an adjective yesterday! It was great fun trying to
REMINDER guess what describing word, we were all dressed as.
Change to School Congratulations to Micah in Year 4 for winning the overall Writing mascot
Hours Sept 23 competition and to Alice in Y1 for winning the KS1 prize for her mascot
Please make sure you design.
have received and read Many congratulations also to Jessica in KS2 and Primrose in EYFS for their
the letter from the fabulous Extreme Reading photos. It goes without saying, that we don’t
governors (26.6.23) advocate any child reading anywhere that puts them in danger!
with details of the
change teithieischool STRIKE ACTION DAYS
day from Sept 23. Please note that there are 2 more Strike Action Days Thank f t
Please contact school if planned by the NEU for Wednesday 5% and Friday 7t S
you haven’t received July. As always, | will let parents and carers know as soon CM Seagrave
this letter and request as possible if this will affect your child’s classes.
a copy, thank you.




